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Missing Children SOP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We organized a meeting on the Missing Children SOP with whistle blowers at the Old 

Railway Station. We also held a meeting with the whistle blowers from the old Red 

Light traffic area on the same topic. Additionally, we organized a meeting on the 

Missing Children SOP with Sector 31 Police Station. Furthermore, we submitted a 

letter to the district authority (DCPU, Deputy Commissioner) requesting the formation 

of a ward-level child protection committee.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spiritual Nector of Wisdom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Azim Premji Foundation 

 

 

 

 

With the support of Spiritual Nector of Wisdom (SNOW), we are providing 

livelihood classes for 50 women. The focus of the courses, including tailoring, 

stitching, and beauty wellness, is to enable the women to start their own initiatives 

after completing the training. The course duration will be a minimum of 4 months 

and a maximum of 6 months.  

Reena Banerjee and Sushma Sharma attended a one-day mental health workshop in 

Bangalore on 13th September 2024, organized by the Azim Premji Foundation. The 

workshop focused on promoting mental well-being, offering practical strategies for 

addressing mental health challenges, and building resilience in communities. 

Experts from various fields led insightful discussions on mental health awareness, 

stress management, and emotional well-being.  



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Importance of Proper Waste Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A community meeting was organized in Rajiv Nagar to raise awareness about the 

importance of proper waste management, personal hygiene, and maintaining clean 

surroundings. During the meeting, participants were educated on the significance 

of personal hygiene and how to keep themselves clean. They were also informed 

about ways to recycle waste materials. It was emphasized that by practicing good 

hygiene, they could reduce the risk of illness and contribute to a healthier 

environment.  
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